
October Newsletter

President 's Corner

Hello Everyone,

We are headed into October! I really like Halloween, it has always been one of my top 
favorite times. The memories of all the costumes I have made for my kids . Some of my 
favorite Quilts are my Halloween ones! My Time as your President will be coming to an 
end, we will need some

new officers for our guild board. I am asking you all to think about it. It really isn't as 
hard as you might

think! I will always be around to help if needed so please think about it. We will also be 
needing a 2023 opportunity quilt! I have a cute Chicken pattern that might be fun and 
also raise $$$$ at the fair. We will discuss officers at the meeting and get some ideas on 
the quilt.. It takes a village tomake everything happen and I know we have many 
talented members. I want to take a moment to send those of you that are having 
health issues, my heartfelt prayers. Virtual hugs and support. As always be safe and see 
you at the meeting... Rose

To Our  Quilters with October 

Birthday's



Vice President /  Programs

I am very excited to welcome our October Speaker.Lorraine Woodruff

You can check out her stuff on Instagram @quiltinginthefog and her websitequiltinginthefog.com.

Lorraine Woodruff-Long is a self-taught quilter with a primary focus on color, improvisation, and 
recycled/repurposed fabrics.

Raised and educated in Texas, Lorraine served in Peace Corps Kenya and afterwards moved to California as 
a ?bucket list? dream to temporarily experience living in a progressive urban city.  She fell in love with San 
Francisco and never left.  After a career in marketing and advertising, Lorraine later worked in the nonprofit 
sector while raising two city kids with her architect husband.

Lorraine learned to sew from her mother as a child. She made her first quilts as a mom for her young 
children. With no formal art training, she found creative inspiration seeing the ?Quilts of Gees Bend? 
exhibition at the de Young Museum in 2006. This sparked a fire for creating with improvisation and 
repurposed materials. When Lorraine subsequently stumbled upon the growing online ?modern quilt? 
movement, she fell deeply into her passion, carving out time from her demanding work and family life to 
create on evenings and weekends.

Her work has been juried into shows at the de Young Museum/San Francisco, the California Heritage 
Museum/Santa Monica, Arc Gallery/San Francisco, the Sanchez Art Center/Pacifica, the Drawing Room/San 
Francisco, and the San Francisco Women Artists Network Gallery, Live Worms Gallery/San Francisco, and the 
International Quilt Festival in Houston.  Her work is included in the 2021 book, ?Stitching Stolen Lives: The 
Social Justice Sewing Academy Remembrance Project" and will appear in Uppercase Magazine in Fall 2022.

BIG THANK YOU to our own Krista Lopez for FABULOUS job on the Gelli printing class. Gelli printing fun (and 
addictive). Thanks to Krista for graciously sharing her time and talent!!

Looking forward to NOVEMBER 2022 Program ? our own LINDA FEUTZ will be sharing and discussing her 
antique quilt collection!  Be sure to attend to enjoy a beautiful show of lovely antique quilts and be inspired 
to create your own modern interpretations!

Quilts to Share Day Sunday October 30th, 
1040 Orchard Ave in the Clubhouse. Lunch 
will be provided. Come from 10-3. We need 
people to tie, sew and cut. If you have an 

extra ironing board, please bring that as well. 
Don?t forget about the games and prizes too!

http://quiltinginthefog.com/




Minutes will be published in a blast,
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